
 

 

 

 

Feedback: SASSA Special Regional Consultative Forum 

meeting 
 

PSCBC Resolution 3/2009 

The North West region undertook an audit of employees qualifying for upgrade as per determination by 

Resolution 3/2009 after the PSA sponsored an agenda point at the Regional Chamber. It was identified 

that 165 employees on level 5 attained the required 15 years to be upgraded, however, three will be left 

out owing to performance issues. The 162 names will be forwarded to Head Office for further verification 

and validation whereafter the payments of those qualifying employees will be processed and paid during  

May 2022.  

 

Noting the response from the employer where the region received advice that those employees already 

on salary level 6 cannot progress any further, labour will investigate whether indeed these employees 

may not progress any further and advise members accordingly.  

 

For clarity, contact your in-house shop stewards or Ernest Marite ErnestMo@sassa.gov.za, or phone the 

PSA Provincial Office on (018) 381 9600. 
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